
                           Season’s Greetings 

             from all at 

Raunds Community Library 

 

Raunds Community Library Trust would like to wish our library users a very merry Christmas and a 

healthy New Year.  We thank all our volunteers and supporters for your continued commitment to 

the library - your efforts and endeavours have not gone unnoticed, and we know that these are 

greatly appreciated by the community. 

After a worrying start to our year, we are delighted that it ends with such positive news that the 

future of the library is now secure thanks to the partnership between ourselves and Creating 

Tomorrow Trust, who are based at Chester House. 

Early in the New Year, we hope to be able to share our exciting plans about the development  and 

improvement of the library so that it adds even more value to the community.  

RCLT and Creating Tomorrow pass on their thanks North Northamptonshire Council, Raunds Town 

Council, and the county-wide library service for their support in securing a bright future for such a 

valued resource for the town and surrounding villages. 

As we approach the festive season, just a reminder that our Christmas opening hours are: 

Friday December 23rd                10am to 12 noon 

Wednesday December 28th      2pm to 4pm 

Thursday December 29th           2pm to 6pm 

Friday December 30th                10am to 12 noon 

Tuesday January 3rd           10am to 12 noon / 2pm to 4pm 

 

 


